Feedback Request from Disaster Relief
Program

Dear [Beneficiary's Name],

We hope this message finds you safe and well. As a beneficiary of our recent disaster relief
program, your opinion is vital to us. We are committed to improving our services and ensuring
we meet the needs of the community.

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a moment to provide us with your feedback
regarding the assistance you received. Your insights will help us understand what worked well
and where we can improve.

Feedback Questions:

How satisfied were you with the relief assistance provided?

What specific items or services met your needs the best?

Were there any challenges you faced while receiving the assistance?
What additional support could we have offered?

Any other comments or suggestions?
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Please reply to this email or contact us at [Contact Information]. Your feedback is invaluable in
helping us enhance our programs.

Thank you for your time and for being a part of our community. We wish you all the best during
this challenging time.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]

[Organization Contact Information]



